
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

   
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 21, 2017 
 

Statement 
 

 
The Chicago Symphony Orchestra Association (CSOA) learned of the allegations 

against Charles Dutoit through reports in the media today. The CSOA takes these 

allegations seriously and will make a determination on how to proceed as more 

information becomes available.  
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